
 
 
TO:   UASTP Project Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  January 16, 2025 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Work at Entry Gates  
 

 

Please be advised that a contractor will be installing new intercoms at all 3 entry 
gate kiosks on Thursday, January 16, and Friday January 17, 2025, from 8:00 
AM to 3:00 PM.  
 
Please be aware of workers in the gate medians and around the gate kiosks this 
Thursday and Friday, and drive with caution when entering or exiting the park. 
 
Questions or Concerns? 
 
If you have any questions about this work, please don't hesitate to contact Desiree 
Mata at OccupantServices@uastp.com. 
 
Stay Informed: 
For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 
www.uastp.com. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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